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Agenda of the 5th Career day at the Faculty of 

Maritime Studies, Rijeka  
 
  

  Program  

9:00 – 10:00  Installation and decoration of exhibition space  

10:00 – 10:15  Opening of a Career Day in the Faculty Space  

10:15 – 14:00  Presentation of companies and institutions (KIP stand)  
 10:15 – 11:00     Presentation of CHARGE project  
 11:15 – 12:00     Presentation of TRANSPOGOOD project  
 12:15 – 13:00     Presentation of NEWBRAIN project  
 13:15 – 14:00     MultiAPPRO stakeholders workshop  

13:00 – 15:00  Institutional presentations  

15:00  End of Career day  
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Local event - Rijeka 
 

On 16.05.2018 KIP, Lead partner of the TRANSPOGOOD 

project participated in the 5th Career Day of the Faculty 

of Maritime Studies in Rijeka. On this occasion, 

TRANSPOGOOD project was presented to students, 

professors and other exhibitors.  

Numerous students and guests passed through the 

lecture halls and corridors during this event to meet with 

more than 75 exhibitors who presented their activities 

to them, and many expressed interest in hiring new 

employees. 

Career Day was officially opened by the Head of the 

Administrative Department for Maritime Affairs, 

Transport and Communications, Ms. Nada Milošević, 

expressing sincere enthusiasm for the size of the event. Dean of the Faculty, Associate 

Professor dr. sc. Alen Jugović pointed out the goal of the Career Day: recognizing students in 

the labor market by introducing businessmen and institutions to the study programs of the 

Faculty, but also presenting businessmen, their activities and expressing the need for work.  

During the day, presentations of companies 

were held in lecture room 207, where students 

could ask questions and learn many important 

information for future careers. This event goes 

a step further than regular education, current 

students are introduced to employers, and 

graduate students are "returning" to the 

Faculty. KIP used this opportuinity to present 

their work, and especially the TRANSPOGOOD 

project which focuses on logistics, and will 

offer the opportunity to attend webinars about the jobs in this field. 


